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Comments:  

Not large enough for the amount of people who live in Waianae. Has not been updated since it 

was built in the 70's. A lot more people live in Waianae compared to the 70's. Always waiting for 

the bins to be trucked out and emptied. It gets closed during business hours because of this. No 

way to check if it is actually open and has space for dropping off garbage. Need a recycling area 

too. If it is closed, people will just dump stuff on the streets. Very unsanitary.  
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